
PRUDENCE ISLAND WATER DISTRICT
P.O. BOX 93, PRUDENCE ISLAND, RI 02872

401-683-0011 • www.pih2o.org

NOTICE OF HEARING
The Prudence Island Water District gives notice of a

RATE HEARING
to be held Saturday, November 16, 2024, 11am

at the Farnham Farm, Hope Brown Center
0113 Mt. Pleasant Ave, Prudence Island, RI 02872

A schedule of proposed rates and fees is available by
contacting the District at the address and

telephone number listed above. These proposed rates and
fees are also posted on the Prudence Island Water District

web site at the URL listed above.

The Public is invited to attend and be heard on this matter.

The Hope Brown Center is handicapped accessible.
Persons requiring other accommodations must contact the

   PIWD at least 72 hours in advance of the meeting.
Please call 401-683-0011 to make arrangements.

CHRIS BROWN, CLERK, BOARD OF DIRECTORS
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